
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 08 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a great start to the term and we really appreciate your support in ensuring our students have returned in 
the correct uniform and fully equipped for their lessons. 
 
Good luck and all our best wishes to our Year 11 leavers who collected their GCSE results over the summer. They should 
be really proud of their results and the effort that went into achieving them. We have also heard of the great 
achievements of the class of 2021 who have gained some fantastic A Level and Level 3 vocational qualifications, we 
are so proud of you all!  
 
Letter from Mr Wadsworth 
Please see the accompanying letter from Mr Wadsworth with some reminders, details of our new planner format, our 
virtue awards and other useful information. 
As always, please contact our enquiry email if you have any queries. Plesae note that this has changed over the 
summer to: enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk   Our current letterhead is being updated by the Trust. 
 
A reminder of contacts for this year: 
 
Senior Leadership Team 
Mrs Mitchell - Headteacher 
Mrs Selway – Deputy Headteacher, DSL and lead for Religious Education 
Mrs Bainbridge – Senior Lead for ‘Teaching & Learning’ and lead for Mathematics 
Mr Sweetman – Senior Lead for Literacy, Networks and lead for English 
Mr Wadsworth – Senior Lead for ‘Behaviour and Attendance’ and lead for Sport and IT 
Mr Devlin – Senior Lead for Progress, Assessment and Exams 
 
Pastoral and SEND Contacts for 2023/24 
SENDCO - Mr Leatherland  
Student Progress leader for Year 11 – Mrs Neal 
If you have queries regarding any other year group you will be directed to your child’s form tutor and Mr Wadsworth. 
Attendance Officer – Mrs Christie-Mileham 
Deputy Safeguarding Lead and student support – Mrs Ferris  
 
Next Week… 
We will send you the key dates for the year to put in your diaries along with an invitation to an information evening on 
Wednesday 20th September to help you further support your child in their learning and revision. 
 
Finally this week… 
On Sunday, Church communities across the country celebrate ‘Education Sunday’ where in our prayer intentions, we 
will ask Almighty God to bless all people involved in Catholic education and to bless the year ahead. At Holy Family we 
are really looking forward to this next academic year and to working in partnership with you, supporting our young 
people to aim high and ’To grow in wisdom and grace’. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell     
Headteacher 


